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Our DHS Monthly Lunch for June 28, 2012 was held at Mildred’s 

Restaurant and Tea Room.    Below is a photo of the attendees. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

(L-R)  Gary Ferguson, Larry Tolleson, Fane Fowler Fuller, Gayle McLeod Parsons, 

Karen Douglass Smith, Debbie Dennis Breckenridge, Brenda Avera Crosby, Carol 

Trant Dean, Danny Sharp, Jan Mozingo Peacock, and Sharon Buchanan Tolleson. 
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The menu for today was Mildred’s Meatloaf, Green Beans, Butter Beans and Shoe 

Peg Corn, Oven Roasted Potatoes with Chocolate Cake with a Peanut Butter 

Frosting. 

    
 

For the first time I can remember we all ate from the buffet.  The food, as always, 

was delicious. 

 

Jan Mozingo Peacock was in today Dothan and was able to join us 

for lunch.   She drove up from Ft. Myers, Florida while Tropical 

Storm “Debby” was hanging over Florida!  We are so happy she 

arrived safely.  It was so nice to be able to visit with Jan today.  

Thank you, Jan, for making the effort to attend today. 

 

 

 

Carol Trant Dean was also able to join us for lunch today.  She 

teaches and can only come in the summer. It was good to see Carol 

today and we hope she can make it to lunch next month before 

school starts back.   

 

 

 

 William Phillips, chef at Mildred's Tea Room, 

participated in the third annual Dancing with the Stars - 

Dothan Style Saturday, June 23, 2012, and won 3 of 4 

rewards. Dancing with the Stars is the largest, most 

unique and entertaining fund-raising event hosted by 

The Dothan-Houston County Substance Abuse 
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Partnership, a local nonprofit drug prevention organization. Each celebrity is 

partnered with a local dance professional and will learn one dance to perform on 

stage.  He showed us some video footage today from the event. 

 

Following are the photos from today’s lunch. 
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That’s all the photos we took today.  Once again, I will remind everyone. If you 

have never been to one of the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We 

always have a good time, good food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and 

last but not least, lots of laughs! Try it sometime, you may just like it. This 

document will be posted to our website http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the 

Photo Albums section. Please visit the website from time to time and check out the 

message board for information about what is going on with fellow classmates. 

Please remember to keep your classmate profile up to date with your current 

address, phone and email information. If you are not getting the lunch notifications 

or the photos delivered to your email and would like to receive them, please contact 

me at ddbreckenridge@graceba.net. 
 

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  You will receive another DHS Lunch email with 

photos next month.   Hope you all are having a wonderful summer.  We decided at 

lunch today that next month we’ll go to Smokey Joe’s Bar-B-Que on Brannon 

Stand Road.   

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddbreckenridge@graceba.net

